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Dear Sir/Madam, it concerns me greatly that a facility such as this be given the go ahead without a full 
independent assessment as to health risks to residents and wildlife through possible contamination of 
waterways, especially given its proximity to the nearby Wingecarribee River. 

The people of Moss Vale and local flora and fauna must not be put at risk by such a development.  

Therefore, it is imperative that a properly conducted independent inquiry into potential risks be undertaken, 
free from the compromise of vested interests. 

Regards, 

John Martin 
 

 




